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26th February 2019 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I would like to invite you to the KS4 Options evening at which you and your child can inquire further into the GCSEs 

and /or vocational courses they will follow for the next two years. The KS4 Options evening will take place on Monday 

11th March from 4.00-6.00pm in the main sixth form blocks. On arrival please go to the east gate entrance on 

Bromley Street and members of SLT will be there to greet you. 

The evening will provide an opportunity for both you and your child to find out more about the process and have 

informed discussions with teachers about which subjects s/he will choose. Subjects are also offering 30min taster 

sessions after school hours (3-3.30pm) in the 3 weeks leading up to the deadline so please encourage your child to 

sign up to these.  

Venue VLE and Sixth Form Block 

Time 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

 

VLE  

4.10 – 4.30pm Presentations by Deputy Headteacher, Science, English, Mathematics, RE, 
MFL  

5.10 – 5.30pm Presentations by Deputy Headteacher, Science, English, Mathematics, RE, 
MFL 

Sixth form 

blocks  

4.00 – 6.00pm  All other departments 

By Friday 1st March your child will be given the KS4 Options booklet which describes the curriculum that your child will 

follow at Key Stage 4. It details the core subjects that all students have to study, as well as those subjects that they can 

choose to study, referred to as ‘options’. Please take the time to read the booklet and discuss the courses with your 

child in advance of the Options evening. Additionally, your child will be given their options form a week before the 

Options evening. It is important that you bring the booklet to the Options evening on the 11th March along with the 

options form to record your child’s option choices. 

Please support your child by attending the Options Evening. You will also have the opportunity to speak to the school’s 

Careers Manager, Mr Uddin as well as the Careers Adviser from Tower Hamlets Careers Service for independent and 

impartial advice on pathways to their chosen careers. I am confident that you will find the options evening a very 

valuable experience and look forward to seeing you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Begum 

Assistant Headteacher 


